
Mon 8th to Tues 16th December 2014 



 Mock Exams will form part of your assessment 

for the January grade up date & will also be 

discussed at Parents Evening in January.  

 Anyone who is applying for College or 

Apprenticeships will use this January grade up 

date to communicate predicted grades on their 

application form  

 The results will also be taken into consideration 

when finalising your 6th Form option choices  

 

* It is important that you perform well 



 The exams will take place in the normal 

GCSE exam venues under strict exam 

conditions 

 There will be external invigilators controlling 

the exams and all normal exam procedures 

will be followed 

 You will be expected to supply your own 

equipment for each exam 

 There will be a ‘Results Day’ in January 

where you will receive your results using the 

same structured format as the summer 

 



 You have received your exam time table 

And a copy has been emailed home  

 Subjects will be putting on revision and 

giving guidance on what will be covered. 

 REMEMBER revision done now is not wasted it 

builds your understanding for the June exams 

 Information about the exam boards and 

websites has also been emailed home to help 

parents support your revision. 

 

 




